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May 18th, 1933.

Professer H. Walter,
Department of Ccine.n.

m

Dear Professor Walter,

Thank you for sending me the

report of the Goethe Society of America, which I have

noted with much pleasure, and which I am returning 

herewith. I am sure you deserve 

credit for your hard work this winter 

the Goethe Memorial Tear.

a great deal of

on behalf of

Ever yours faithfully,
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